Date: Monday 27th March 2017



Headteacher: Verity Carter

Dear parents and carers,

We are happy to introduce three new outstanding teachers and an ICT technician to our staff who will start with us after the Easter holidays. They come to us with a wealth of experience within the borough as well as in Hackney and Islington. We are delighted that they can join our team!

Ciaran McNamee will join our KS1 team to work alongside Year 1 and 2. For the summer term he will support Year 1 and be able to offer small group precision teaching in core subjects. He will also support Year 2 on their journey towards their SATs.

Sadari Shakes comes to us as a highly experienced phase leader who has worked in many boroughs in London. She will support Year 2 and 6 for their SATs and beyond.

Alicia Taylor-Adams will join our EYFS Reception team, offering teaching support in Reception to further strengthen their reading, writing and maths as well as be able to take over from Lauren Stairs when she leaves us to start her maternity leave in July.

Ryan Matthews will start as our new ICT technician offering support to our team so that outstanding curriculum provision can be delivered for our students.

We are extremely happy that they have chosen to work at GT and are sure that their impact will be felt. I am sure you will join me in welcoming them to our team and will get to know them throughout the summer term.

Kind regards,

Verity Carter Headteacher

www.georgetomlinsonprimary.com